
        

  

To whom it may concern 

 April 10, 2017 

 

Announcement of Relocation of Head Office 

 

Nissan Chemical Industries, Ltd. (Location: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, President and CEO: 

Kojiro Kinoshita) announces that its head office is to be relocated and under preparation 

from this April 

 

  Notice 

1. Place of Relocation 

1) Name of the building 

Nihonbashi 2-chome Category-I Urban Redevelopment Project Block C 

(tentative name)  

2) Location 

17-3 Nihonbashi 2-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo (lot number) 

*We will announce the details through our website after determined. 

 

2. Start of Operation 

July 2018 (planned) 

 

3. Relocation od Head Office 

The registration of relocation is to be proceeded upon approval of partial modification 

of company contract at the 148th Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 

scheduled to be held in June 2018.  

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

Corporate Planning Department  

CSR & Public Relations Office 

TEL: +81-3-3296-8320 

     
 


